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RNAIG Educational Sessions 
 
Building a stronger community through knowledge sharing 
 
The second module in a series of 5 Ruschlikon North America Implementation Group 
(RNAIG) training modules was held on the 10th of November.  

 
This built on the foundation from Module 1, which covered case studies of the benefits the sender and 
receiver achieve from implementing all Ruschlikon ACORD message types. Module 2 focused on the 
Implementation Roadmap and walked the attendees through how they can maximise the benefits of 
implementation through establishing solid project plans, accessing members from the Ruschlikon 
Adoption Directory (RAD) and leveraging the wide array of material available on the Ruschlikon site.  
 

 
This is an initiative to help provide training and support for new and prospective RNAIG members in the 
Americas market but the recordings would also be useful to any prospective or new members to 
Ruschlikon. 
 
 
 

Status Update 

http://www.ruschlikon.com/
https://www.acord.org/docs/default-source/ruschlikon-documents-newsletters/ruschlikon-member-resources/ruschlikon-adoption-directory.xlsx?sfvrsn=49022938_23
https://www.acord.org/docs/default-source/ruschlikon-documents-newsletters/ruschlikon-member-resources/ruschlikon-adoption-directory.xlsx?sfvrsn=49022938_23
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In case you missed the modules and would like to listen to the recordings, please see the following links:  
 
(13 Sep 2022) Ruschlikon North America (RNAIG) Educational Sessions - Module 1 - Recording 
 
(10 Nov 2022) Ruschlikon North America (RNAIG) Educational Sessions - Module 2 - Recording  
 
 
A further three modules are planned for Q1/Q2 2023 and dates will be available early next year for 
registration.  
 
If you are interested, please email contact@ruschlikon.com to get notified of the training session dates 
for 2023.  
 

 
Ruschlikon Marketing Group on behalf of the Ruschlikon Steering Committees 

 
 
 
Thank you for reading 
 
Thank you for reading this Ruschlikon e-News, we hope you enjoyed the material.  
 
If you no longer wish to receive future editions, then please let us know via contact@ruschlikon.com and 
we will remove you from the distribution list.  
 
Alternatively, if you found the material interesting/informative, then please tell your friends and 
colleagues and recommend that they sign up via the same e-mail address, contact@ruschlikon.com. 
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